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ATTENTION ALL NJDOT CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTORS

RE: INITIAL PROJECT WORKFORCE REPORT - CONSTRUCTION, FORM AA-201 STATE AND
PARTIALLY STATE FUNDED CONSTRUCTION CONTRACTS

The New Jersey Department of Transportation does not have delegated authority to monitor and enforce
EEO Workforce Compliance on State Funded construction projects. The New Jersey Department of the
Treasury, Division of Public Contracts EEO Compliance has jurisdiction for EEO monitoring and
enforcement. Therefore, in accordance with the regulations governing State Funded Construction
Projects (PL 1975, ¢.127; N.J.S.A 10:5-31 et.seq., N.J.A.C.17:27), please submit your Initial Project
Workforce Report - Construction, Form AA-201 directly to the Department of the Treasury, Division
of Public Contracts EEO Compliance. The NJDOT’s Bureau of Construction Services will supply you
with Form AA-201 along with the instructions for completing the form upon issuing the NJDOT
contract for your project.

Form AA-201 can also be found on the Department of the Treasury’s website at
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/contract_compliance/ccmail.shtml

Please complete and submit Form AA-201 as follows:

FIRST (2) Copies to: (3"%) _Copy — (Marked Public Agency) to:
New Jersey Department of the Treasury New Jersey Department of Transportation
Division of Public Contracts Division of Civil Rights/Affirmative Action
Equal Employment Opportunity Compliance Contract Compliance Unit

P.O. Box 209 P.O. Box 600

Trenton, NJ 08625 Trenton, NJ 08625

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Please contact Jeffrey Overton, NJDOT Contract
Compliance Manager at 609-530-3888 if you need additional information or any clarification regarding
this notice.

Singerely,

Nely al ntm%’&/‘/qé\‘

Executive Director, Division of Civil Rights
and Affirmative Action
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